## THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

January 12, 2000

Mr. Kent Rautenstrauss 3375 Dudley Street Wheat Ridge, CO 80033

Dear Mr. Rautenstrauss,

I cannot begin to tell you how grateful we are to you for your appearance at the White House during the 1999 holiday season. Your performance so enhanced this special time of the year.

The President and Mrs. Clinton join me in extending many thanks for your time and talents which greatly contributed to the beauty of the White House this Christmas. Please express our appreciation to everyone who helped make your performance possible.

Penaric Marshall

Best wishes for a wonderful 2000.

Sincerely,

Capricia Penavic Marshall Social Secretary

CPM: erc